
 

 
 
 

Saturday 3 February 2024 at 2pm 
 

HISTORY OF  FILM  
IN  WEST  SUSSEX 
A talk with film excerpts  

by Ellen Cheshire  
 

at  

The Coronation Hall, Slindon, BN18 0QT 
 

Related to Margaret Lockwood, the film expert and author  
Ellen Cheshire will be giving a talk about the development  

and history of film making in our county.  
There will be generous film excerpts to illustrate the talk,  

for which we have arranged a large screen. 
 
 

Members £8 Non-members £10 
Tea/coffee included 

 

A booking form can be found in the current newsletter, 
The Researcher, on the website 

or to pay by BACS please send us an email  

 

Enquiries email contact@wsas.co.uk 

Website www.wsas.co.uk 
Find us on Facebook ‘West Sussex Archives Society’ 
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